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February 22, 2022

Dear Fellow Residents:

The next upcoming meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday, February 28, 2022
at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall. We welcome your attendance and participation.

I would like to bring to your attention that there have been several instances in the village where
cars have been, stolen, broken into, or approached for nefarious purposes. Please be sure not to
leave your key fob or valuables in the car or the car unlocked and unattended. These are crimes
of opportunity and even a momentary lapse is enough for an unfortunate event to occur. If you
see something or suspect something please call 911 and let village hall know as well. Our LPR’s
are fully active and we are vigilant on our end to maintain the safety of the village, but need your
help to do so. Please be sure to keep your house and property well it as well as doors and
windows locked. Make a habit of using your alarm when both while away and at home.
Notification forms of extended absences/vacation can be picked up at village hall and will alert
the police and village security that you may be away for a period of time allowing them the
insight to keep a special eye on your property.

Please note that the annual Village tax bill will be mailed at end of this month. Please feel free to
call the Village office to confirm that the mailing information on record is current and correct. We
appreciate your prompt attention to avoid any delays in remittance. In addition, please remind
your gardener that permits must be renewed at Village Hall for the 2022 season. Only those
gardeners holding valid permits will be permitted to work in the Village.

We look forward to seeing you on Monday evening.

Very trul

Lee A. Israel
Mayor



